
Participating 4th graders will earn Every Kid in the Park passes, which 

grants themselves and three others free entry into National Parks. 

For scheduling or more information contact Ranger Johnson: 

(919) 542-4501 x 2435 

Blake.A.Johnson@usace.army.mil 

Park Rangers have noticed a string of interesting incidents. 

From crayfish vanishing, an injured fox cub, and a missing 

beaver. It would appear what we have here is 

A team of very curious junior rangers are 

needed to help our Park Rangers get down to 

the bottom of this. Through a 45-minute 

interpretive program, we will evaluate the 

evidence while briefing the class on predator-

prey relationships and their roles in the 

ecosystem. The team surely will come out 

with a clear answer while also meeting several 

NC core standards along the way. If you have 

an interest in helping the case, we will travel 

to you free of charge. 

BLAKE JOHNSON, Park Ranger 


